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From:  Jesus Martinez 

Date: 27th February 2018. 

 

Relocation of Piher manufacturing activities in China (Piher series PX10, PC16 and 

T16) 

Dear valued customer, 

 

Last summer 2017, we were delighted to draw your attention to the acquisition of Piher by 

Amphenol, the global producer of electronic and fiber optic connectors, cable, sensors and 

interconnect systems. We are now completing the integration plan by moving our China 

manufacturing activities from Xiamen to Amphenol Changzhou Connector Systems Co., Ltd. 

(ACCS) facility wholly owned by Amphenol.  

 

ACCS operates with the highest quality standards such as ISO 9001, ISO 14001 and ISO TS 16949. 

We look forward to starting operations in this state-of-the-art site which is perfect to 

accommodate our current operations in Asia and expectations for growth. 

 

The move will be effective July 1st, 2018. 

  

Our communication with customers regarding manufacturing activities in China will not change. 

Our headquarters in Spain, will continue to handle the communication of all of our operations. 

You will not experience any change in quality or service during this transition. 

 

We will contact you shortly to send you the detailed foreseeable due dates of your on-going 

orders and learn about your upcoming requirements. 

 

Our new address in China: Building 10B2, Jinton Industrial Park, No. 8 Xihu Road, Wujin High-

Tech Development Zone; Changzhou, Jiangsu 213164, China  

 

We thank you for taking the time to update your records. Please feel free to contact us with any 

questions. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
  
 
 
Jesus Martinez 

Commercial & Engineering Director  

Tel: +34 948 82 04 50 

Fax: +34 948 82 40 50 

jesus.martinez@piher-amphenol.com    


